
   
 
         

 
                                     
                              
                                     
                                   

 
                               
                                       
                               

 
   

 
   
 
         

           
 
   
 
 

 
 
 

        
         
     

         
 
   
 
                                                 

                                    
                                   

                 
 

    
 

  
 

   
     

Latham, James 

From: Showmans Guild 
Sent: 09 February 2018 14:15 
To: Newey, Angela 
Subject: RE: Herefordshire Traveller Sites DPD 

Dear Angela, 

Re: Travellers’ Site Development Plan 

Chairman and Committee have asked me to advise you that they were very pleased with the way Showmen had been 
included in the consultation that Herefordshire conducted for travellers. The fact that Showmen’s needs were 
included and that you understood the needs of Showmen as they travel for work with their equipment and needs for 
Showmen sites is different to other travellers’. The courtesy shown to our members was very much appreciated. 

Although disappointed that no sites were deemed suitable for Showmen we hope that Showmen’s sites already in 
existence could be put to better use in the future, and as extended families outgrow existing sites there could be more 
flexibility in utilizing existing sites and planning for additional sites will be forthcoming in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephanie Jenkins 
Secretary 
Showmen’s Guild of Great Britain 
South Wales & Northern Ireland Section 

From: Newey, Angela [mailto:Angela.Newey1@herefordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 February 2018 14:41 
To: Showmans Guild 
Subject: Herefordshire Traveller Sites DPD 

Hi Stephanie, 

It was good to chat to you recently. I was just wondering if you were in a position to send in a brief statement in 
relation to the Travellers’ Sites Development Plan as we discussed. This would be helpful in progressing the plan 
towards submission to the Planning Inspectorate and whilst it cannot be counted as a formal representation it will 
be presented to the Planning Inspector as additional information. 

Many thanks 

Angela 

Angela Newey 
Senior Planning Officer 
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Forward Planning 
Economy, Communities and Corporate Directorate 
Herefordshire Council 

Telephone: 01432 383637 

“Any opinion expressed in this e‐mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS 
Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group 
(HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e‐mail and any 
attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e‐mail 
in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e‐mail is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e‐mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of 
it.” 
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